
Wednesday Night Bible Class for DHCC Students 
 

Dear Students and Parents,  

Services may be cancelled but we still have an opportunity to learn, study, and connect with 

each other. Please carefully read the instructions below.  

First, search Youth Ministree on Facebook, Instagram, and/or YouTube. Their logo is posted 

below to help you find them. Youth Ministree will be streaming a live video on these platforms 

beginning at 7pm tonight. They will continue to stream live videos each Wednesday night for the 

next five weeks. The series is called “In The Midst of Chaos.” Please watch the video and be 

prepared to discuss it with our youth group.  

 
 

At 8pm, our students will have a chance to connect through the live platform called Zoom. 

Students and Parents can download this app for free. This will allow our students to connect with 

just our students. Jordan will send out a link through a notification on the Church App. Be sure to 

have the Church app and notifications turned on. Students will need the link to gain access to the 

live meeting. During this meeting, we will discuss the video and have an opportunity for our 

students to spend time with each other.   

 

If our students cannot watch the video live from Youth Ministree, they will be able to go back to 

watch it later on those social media platforms. Jordan will also be posting videos on our website, 

app, and YouTube to help our students learn during this time.  

If you have any questions, please contact Jordan as soon as possible.  

 


